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TERM 2 - HOME & SITE BASED LEARNING PROGRAM 
 
 
Dear parents and caregivers, 
 
The start of term 2 will bring a new chapter in education as schools provide a home and school-based 
learning program. At Enfield Primary our staff have worked very hard to develop a learning program that 
you can implement with your child at home and that will form the basis of the teaching and learning at 
school. 
 
Below is a QUICK START guide to get you up and running on day one of term two, whether your child is 
at school or learning from home. There will also be an information booklet that will be emailed to you that 
will contain more detailed information. 
 
Learning at Home: 

 All Home Learning materials, resources and information can be accessed through our school 
website: www.enfieldps.sa.edu.au  

 The weekly learning programs will be emailed out by class teachers and made available via our 
school website. 

 Paper based materials will be posted home. Do not use them over the holiday period as they are 
resources designed to be part of the week 1&2 learning programs.  

 Teachers will email and or post out copies of all login details for the learning websites students 
need to access. 

 
During week 1, your child’s class teacher, Front Office staff and or other key members of staff 
will contact you to check-in and ensure you have all the information you need and that you have 
access to the learning program and materials. 
 
Students attending school: 

 Due to predicted low student numbers, classes have been combined and learning planned 
accordingly. 

 Monday, Week 1: When the morning bell rings students to go to… 

 Teachers/ Classes Meeting Spot 

Junior 
Primary 1 

Ms McClaren/ Ms Di Giovanni, Ms Sparnon 
 

Usual spot – yellow unit 
Will be directed by the teachers 

Ms Fidler Usual spot – JP Playground 

Junior 
Primary 2 

Ms George, Ms Dawidowski Line up along the wall next to 
the mural 
 

Primary 1 Ms Clarke/ Ms Cookesley, Ms Woolford, Ms 
Charatsis 

Meet outside Ms Woolford’s 
classroom, under the veranda 

Primary 2 Ms Wood, Ms Hankinson 
 

 

Usual spot – under the veranda, 
outside the classrooms 

  
 Teachers are planning in teams and have time across the week to deliver the face-to-face 

teaching as well as spend time contacting & checking in with students learning at home. 

 SSOs continue to provide support and targeted intervention for students attending school. 

http://www.enfieldps.sa.edu.au/
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We really appreciate your support and patience as we move into this new model and know that we are 
learning how to operate this way right alongside you.  
 
Changes may need to happen and as we receive and enact further COVID-19 updates and guidelines 
from the Department for Education and the government. If this occurs we will, of course, keep you 
informed by sending home information and updates via email, Skoolbag and Facebook. 
 
The staff at Enfield Primary School wish you and your families a safe holiday and look forward with 
reconnecting with you again next term. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Bec Knight 
Principal 


